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Policy Regarding Languages 
 
At any stage in the process, including Inquiry, Candidacy, and Final Assessment, 
students, particularly those for whom English is not their first language, may choose to 
write their paperwork in their primary language, then have it translated by a certified 
translator. Both the original document and the translated document must be submitted 
at the regular deadline.  
 
Once a Candidate reaches Final Assessment, the Committee on Preparation for 
Ministry will cover up to 50% of the cost of translation services.  
 
In addition, students are also welcome to bring a non-family Interpreter to each CPM 
meeting to aid in the discussion. Recommendations can be provided if requested by the 
student. 
 
Estimated Cost 
Korean to English: $55-$75 
 
 
 


